
From: arlazaro
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] closure of coal ash ponds
Date: Monday, October 19, 2020 8:19:19 PM

Dear Mr. Brown,
 
Please put in a vote to remove and relocate the coal ash to high and dry grounds.
 
It is imperative, for ALL our well being.
 
Thank you.
 
Anton and Rita Lazaro and family
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